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warn-notice@dwd.in.gov

September 6, 2022 

Via Email 

Indiana Department of Workforce Development 

Workforce Transition Unit, SE308 

10 North Senate Avenue 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

Re: WARN Act Notification of Plant Closing 

To Whom it may concern: 

In compliance with the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act of 1988, 
this letter serves to provide you with 60 days advance notice that our Whitetown facility
Whitetown facility 5102 East County Road 500 South, Whitestown, I N 46075 
will be closing on November 23, 2022. 

Sixty days notice was provided to employees as of September 6, 2022. There is no union that 
represents employees at this facility.

The goTR  facility currently employs 91 full time employees.

Attached please find the job titles of the position to be affected and the number of affected  
employees.

f you have questions or need additional information, please contact me at the information  
below.

Phone: ( 305  570-2099
Email: Panderson@gotrg.com 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Anderson 

Patricia Anderson 

20200 W Dixie Hwy, Suite 1005 The Recon Group, LLP (goTRG) +1 (855) TRG-TRG1 

Miami, Florida 33180 www.goTRG.com +1 (305) 744-5228 
United States 
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Plant Closure 

Plant located 5102 East County Road 500 South, Whitestown, I N 46075 

20200 W Dixie Hwy, Suite 1005 The Recon Group, LLP (goTRG) +1 (855) TRG-TRG1 
Miami, Florida 33180 www.goTRG.com +1 (305) 744-5228 

United States 
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